LAURA CURRAN

NASSAU COUNTY EXECUTIVE

The Nassau County Department of Public Works and the
Office of Minority Affairs cordially invite you to

Nassau County
Shared-Mobility Management Plan

Pre-Bid Conference

To learn about opportunities associated with this
county-wide transportation planning initiative.
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Thursday, September 19, 2019
10:00am-11:30am

For more information, please contact David Viana at DViana@nassaucountyny.gov

To view the RFP, visit: app.nassaucountyny.gov/Purchasing/eProc

NASSAU COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

1194 Prospect Avenue « Conference Room 103A « Westbury




